
 

 

Executive Committee Meeting – 15th December 2021 
Item 6: New Cemetery Provision 

 
During the meeting of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee held on Monday 
13th December Members agreed the following recommendations for the 
Executive Committee’s consideration: 
 
RECOMMENDED that 
 
1) Redditch Borough Council continue to provide new burial 

provision;  
 

2) Ipsley Church Lane be progressed as the preferred option to 
provide new burial provision; and 

 
3) a sum of £320,000 be budgeted to progress new burial provision. 

 
(These recommendations match the recommendations in the report that can 
be found on page 3 in the main agenda pack for the Executive Committee 
meeting.) 
 
 

 
 


